

Welcome to the 2023-2024 AWANA Club! Your leaders for this year are Susan and John McSpadden, Ashley Rhodes, & Cleo Machado The Awana Director is Susan McSpadden Our webpage: sbcsouthhadley.org/AWANA

## Calendar

02/09: Pajama and Food Drive night! 02/16: Regular Club 02/23: NO Club! **Happy Birthday To:** 

**Deacon K: 02/19** 

## **Bible Pledge**

I pledge allegiance to the Bible, God's Holy Word. I will make it a lamp unto my feet and a light unto my path. I will hide its words in my heart, that I might not sin against God.

## The Lord's Prayer

Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name. Thy kingdom come, thy will be done, on earth as it is in heaven. Give us this day our daily bread, and forgive us our debts, as we forgive our debtors. Lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil. For thine is the kingdom, the power, and the glory forever. Amen.

T&T Announcements: Feb 2, 2024

Next week is our Pajama and Food

Drive night.

This week's verse: Ephesians 5:2 "And live a life of love, just as Christ loved us and gave Himself up for us as a fragrant offering and sacrifice to God."

## **Section 3.4 Jesus Sacrifices**

- 1. Have you ever had to give something up for someone else? What did you give up and whom did you give it up for?
- 2. Ephesians 5:2. Jesus gave Himself up as an offering and a \_\_\_\_\_ to God. What does it mean to sacrifice something for someone else?
- 3. Because Jesus loves us more than we can imagine, He chose to sacrifice Himself for us when He died on the cross in our place. He loves us with the greatest love that has ever been.
- 4. Luke 23:33-39. When they hung Jesus on the cross, who was on either side of Him? What was Jesus' response when He was hung on the cross? Why is this significant? How did most of the people, the soldiers, and one of the criminals treat Jesus when He was hanging on the cross?
- 5. Luke 23:44-46. What did Jesus say before He died? What does this mean?
- 6. Jesus gave Himself up to God as the sacrifice for our sin. He died in your place so that you can have a relationship with God. DISCUSSION: Why did Jesus need to give Himself up? What would life be like now if He had not died in your place?
- 7. Hebrews 10:12. Jesus is the only one who could have made that sacrifice because He is perfect, and He is God. God wants you to understand that Jesus died in your place for your sin.